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Bridge and Roadway Maintenance Work Scheduled  
 
 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that work will commence Tuesday 
evening to perform bridge and roadway maintenance at the following location: 
 
I-25 southbound Project A301181: 
 

 December 5th, 2017 at 9 P.M through December 6th at 5 A.M all southbound lanes along I-25 will be 
detoured off the Interstate at exit 231 (San Antonio). On Ramps to I-25 southbound between San 
Antonio and Jefferson will be restricted during this timeframe. Detours will be provided.  
 

 December 6th at 5 A.M I -25 southbound will be re-opened with three lanes available.  
            
Updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road conditions website, 
www.nmroads.com.  
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